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Meeting Minutes from January 24th 2019 

 

Call to Order:  Ken was unable to attend; Terrie took his place as president. We all stood and recited the Pledge 

of Allegiance. Terrie called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 

Attendance:  After everyone had signed in, we had a total of 14 in attendance. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Karen recorded the minutes. Penny was unable to attend, was in hospital with pneumonia. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Yvette, our new treasurer, read the report, a motion was made to accept and passed by 

all. 

 

Claims Report: Claudia gave us a claims report and talked about the payment box at Jeeter Creek. 

 

Old Business: Bohmker Case – The attorney for the case, James Buchal, will send Ken important documents 

about getting our case heard before the Supreme Court of the United States.  

New Business: A get well card for Penny was sent around for all to sign and offer her some cheer and good 

energy. 

February 6 is the Sportsman’s Show at the Portland Expo Center. Northwest Mineral Prospectors will have a 

panning booth there. 

Breaktime. Delmon showed off his skull rock.  

-Karen talked about bills in the legislature. 

-Claudia talked about exciting Alaska programs that she and Joe are involved in, “Rivers of Gold.” 

-Chuck talked about SB501 ammo ban. 

-Letters for Feb 28th meeting are “C and D” 

We had a raffle and then we adjourned. 

Our next meeting is Feb 28th at 7:00 



 

 

           Karen in Washington DC with ICMJ's Scott Harn and PLP's Clark Pearson. 

                 

 


